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Vice Chancellors of CMB,SJP,KLN,UJA,RUH,EUSL,SEUSL,RUSL,WUSL,UWA
Rector of the Vavuniya Campus

Meeting on Technology Stream Projects — 2017

A meeting will be held in first week of February 2017 at the University Grants Commission
to discuss action plans of the Technology Stream Projects.

Therefore, you’re kindly requested to submit the reports as per the given Format I — A &
Format I — B on or before 27" January 2017 to the Accountant, University Grants
Commission via email finance(@ugc.ac.lk or fax 011-2673663.

You may download the formats from the UGC website (www.ugc.ac.lk) under Budget &
Finance, Technology Stream 2017 and you may contact Ms,Suranji Wijayakulasuriya /SAA
on Tel: 011-2669652 for further clarifications.

Thank You.

W

Prof Xohan De Silva
Chairman

Cc: Vice Chairman / UGC
Prof. Malik Ranasinghe / Member of the Commission
Secretary/ UGC
Bursars of CMB,SJP,KLN,UJA RUH,EUSL,SEUSL, RUSL,WUSL, UWA
Asst. Bursar of Vavuniya Campus
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